
You're Invited to Our Student Council 

Election Campaign! 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to invite you to the upcoming Student Council election campaign event! Join us 

as we hear from our candidates and learn about their visions for our school. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Friday, March 10, 2023 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

• Location: School Auditorium 

Come and support your favorite candidates! There will be speeches, Q&A sessions, and 

refreshments. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Student Council Committee 


